
I implore you to please support HB 4075A and end the indiscriminate killing of coyotes. This is a 
shameful and hideous practice and reflects so poorly on Oregonians.  It is also harmful for the natural 
balance of wildlife. Please, end this archaic and cruel contest. 
Olina St. Onge 
2624Broadview Ave. 
Medford, OR 97501 
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